
GIRNHILL INFANT SCHOOL
OPEN EVENING

Girnhill Infant School will be open for prospective parent/carers and children 

from 3:30pm to 5:30pm on Wednesday 4th January 2023. 

You will be able to:

• See the classroom settings.

• Meet the teaching staff.

• See what Girnhill Infant School can offer your child.

We look forward to seeing you!

"Where children are at the heart of every decision to inspire brighter futures"

Respect, Responsibility, Recognition and Resilience


